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Karen Olson

From: Randy Williams <rwilliams@miamichristmaslights.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 30, 2014 6:44 PM

To: Karen Olson

Subject: Re: RE: Key West Historic Seaport Holiday Decorations

Hi Karen, 

 

Hope you had a great day!  

 

I wanted to touch base with you and let you know that unfortunately Miami Christmas Lights will not be 

able to supply you with a Proposal this year for the Key West Historic Seaport.  

 

I apologize for any inconvenience.  

 

 V/r 

Randy Williams 
Sales Manager   

Miami Christmas Lights 

M: 786.200.3947 
MiamiChristmasLights.com 

 

---- On Fri, 24 Oct 2014 08:05:04 -0400 Karen Olson <kolson@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> wrote ----  

Please provide detailed back-up with your pricing indicating type of lighting and/or decorations being 

used. 

  

Thanks 

  

Karen Olson 

Deputy Director 

Port and Marine Services 

305-809-3803 (O) 

305-293-6438 (F) 

  

From: Karen Olson  

Sent: Thursday, October 23, 2014 3:28 PM 

To: 'rwilliams@miamichristmaslights.com'; 'PalmBeach@holidaylightscapes.com'; 
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'randy@randysholidaylighting.com'; 'tom@trimmersholidaydecor.com' 
Subject: Key West Historic Seaport Holiday Decorations 

  

Key West Historic Seaport is requesting quotes for holiday lighting and decorations.  Please review the 

attached request and return to me no later than October 31, 2014.  If you choose not to provide pricing 

for this service please respond to this email indicating so. 

  

Thanks 

  

Karen Olson 

Deputy Director 

Port and Marine Services 

305-809-3803 (O) 

305-293-6438 (F) 

  

 

 


